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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt 
gratitude for your overwhelming support of the Street School scheme, which has been in 
operation for the past two weeks. Your appreciation for this initiative has been immensely 
valuable, and we are indebted to our current volunteers who have kindly dedicated their time to 
enhance our community. 

In order to maintain the morning session, currently running from 8:10 am to 8:50 am, we require 
additional volunteers. We are keen to sustain this essential service, and to facilitate participation, 
we can accommodate any school-aged children in our breakfast club while you support the 
Street School scheme. 

As many of you are aware, the afternoon sessions are not presently running; however, we aspire 
to provide the same safe and nurturing environment that exists in the mornings. We propose to 
run the afternoon session from 2:50 pm to 3:30 pm, but as it stands, we currently have only one 
volunteer available for this time slot. If you are able to assist, please know that your school-aged 
children may attend tea club while you volunteer. 

Additionally, I would like to remind you of the parking arrangements during the closure periods. 
Should you choose to park in the road prior to the closures, it is imperative that you remain in 
your vehicle until the road reopens. Furthermore, please be mindful that only vehicles displaying 
a Street School Permit are permitted through the barriers when they are in place. We kindly ask 
that you do not attempt to pass through the barrier without the appropriate permit. 

We are eager to continue this initiative, but it is crucial that we secure more volunteer support to 
ensure its success. If you feel you can assist, whether in the morning or afternoon, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch with the school office.  Family members are very welcome to volunteer as 
well. 

Thank you once again for your continued support. Together, we can make a positive impact on 
our children's safety and community involvement. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E Crabb 

Deputy Headteacher 
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